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Sidewinder PTO General Meeting	 

November 14, 2018


_____________________________________________________________________________________


President - Robbie Moseley	 	 	 	 Treasurer - Tracey Sneed

VP - Victoria Kobrick	 	 	 	 	 Secretary - Erin Grimm

Fundraising - Annie Rossman	 	 	 Hospitality - Claudia Lazo-Aranki

Membership Coordinator - Laura Hill		 	 UPC Rep - Rhonda Duplantis/Dee Clark


Minutes


Meeting Called to Order at 5:00pm by President Robbie Moseley


Review of minutes from November 2018 meeting 
Note: Minutes will be able for review on our website following each meeting

	 Motion to approve by Cindy Interdonato and seconded by Laura Hill. All in favor


Treasurer Report: Tracy 
• Fundraising to date: approximately 19K with more coming in.

• Balance $28,984


Fundraising Report: Robbie 
• Chipotle raised $147

• OHSO raised $200

• Silent Auction. 


• We will be auctioning off a few items (like the mattress) on 32auctions.com - 
2/20-27


• If you find any donations, please notify Robbie. Donation letter will be posted on the 
website.


Hospitality Report: Robbie  
• Conference Staff Dinner - January 29, 2019- Amy Barnes

• Plans are underway for Valentine’s Day - contact Jenny Patton if you would like to help.


UPC Report: Robbie 
• New UPC Video on our DSMS Facebook page


Teacher Report: Mrs. Hull-Ottino

• Social 7 Mock immigration trials, 8 cold war era

• Science 7 Layers of Earth;  8 Human genetics

• English 7 Poetry;  8 Argumentative writing

• Math - variety

• Language: Placement tests for level 3/4


http://32auctions.com
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Principal Report: Katie O’Boyle

• Currently planning for upcoming conferences

• Discussed an amazing Poetry/Writing enrichment opportunity. May use discretionary 

budget to fund so that every student will have the opportunity to learn from the speaker. 
He teaches students how to uncover emotions through writing.


• PBIS (Positive Behavior Incentive Support) Program has been launched.

• Tickets are marked when students demonstrate 5’s: Study Hard, Share Our Ideas, 

Stand up to Injustice, Serve the Community, Support One Another

• Posters with 5’s are coming soon

• Prizes at lunch, large prize at the end.

• We welcome donations from parents for prizes as well.

• Vote to Approve Funds of $2000 to cover cost and design of cards as well as prizes. 


	 	 Motion to approve by Tracy Sneed and seconded by Laura Hill. All in favor

• Discussion on negative impact of Social Media on students and opportunity for 

enrichment on the subject.

• DSMS promotional video is live an available on the FB page. Also discussed sending 

out to parents in lieu of a weekly letter.

• New lettering is around campus. BE KIND, BE BRAVE…


New Business 
• Teacher Appreciation - idea brainstorm, hoping to have more ideas by next meeting

• Next General Meeting February 13, 2019 at 5pm


Meeting adjourned at 5:51pm


Erin Grimm-DSMS Sidewinder PTO Secretary



